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Liberty Utilities is proud to support Pine Bluff in its efforts to revitalize  
the downtown area!

As part of Pine Bluff’s Main Street Streetscape plan, Liberty Utilities is 
upgrading aged water infrastructure to better serve the downtown and 
allow for future expansion in the business district. During the project, 
some roads may be closed and traffic re-routed through an alternate area.

The project will begin near the intersection of West Barraque St. and North 
Walnut St. It will continue east on West Barraque St. and then turn south 
onto South Main St. It will end at the railroad tracks located near 4th Ave.

For your safety, please watch for road signs and check the local newspaper 
for the latest information on road closures and re-routed traffic. Thank you 
for your patience as we make these improvements.

Investing in Your Community - Construction Notice
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